@h“@ lums Bay 0‘/3%

\ \ Bistorical Society
" The Historical Society is
encouraging residents to sub-
mit flag design to com-
memorate Lions Bays 25th
anniversary of incorporation
in 1996. The entryboxhas been
moved to the post office where
it will be more accessible for
participants. AIl of the
newspaper clippings have now
beensorted and filed in the ar-
chival filing cabinet! Thank
you to Bernice Pullen, Sharon
Dalrymple and Diana Lang-
ford of the Village Office for
collecting and donating them
as the “foundation’ for the ar-
chives. Members will peruse
local paperstokeep the collec-
tion up to date. The office also
donated some photographs of
community events and they
will be processed for the ar-
chives. Photos of past councils
are being sought for display in
council chambers. Anne Page
will send a letter to past
elected officials requesting
photos. Trudy Luethy is com-
pilinga list of past residents. A
letter will eventually be sent
asking for memories of Lions
Bay. Does spring seem like a
good time to meet your histori-
cal committee? Drop in for
coffee at our next meeting,
Monday, May 15th at 7:30 p.m.
in the library.
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Hysterical Society /
by Suzanne Spohn

Madeleine White, a 25-
year resident of Lions Bay was
welcomed as a visitor. The
committee is sponsoring a flag
design contest to com-
memorate the 25th anniver-
sary of Lions Bay’s incorpora-
tion. Tony Cox is
co-ordinating the project and
the first flag committee meet-
ing was February 27th. Its
members are Michael Tick-
ner, Vera Deans, June Pope,
Bernice Pullen, Bev Stewart,
Mary & Victor Miles, Val
MacKay and Anne Page. The
process for choosing the win-
ning design was established.
Contest flyers (550) were
prepared and distributed in
The Seagull.

Bill Spohn has provided
the legal documents required
for incorporating the Lions
Bay Historical Committee as a
non profit society. They are
being circulated to the
prospective directors for sig-
nature. The business portion
of the meeting was completed
and newspaper clippings were
processed, for the archives.

Stop by at our next meet-
ing, Monday, April 10, 7:30
p.m. in the Library. It is en-
couraging to have visitors and
new members are welcome.
Have coffee, check us out, no
need to stay for the whole




